
NOTICE 

 

There has been a case where a Parent has questioned the school’s verification procedure for 

handing over the child without the Escort Card. In view of the above, the following instructions 

should be followed strictly –  

- Every time a Parent/ Guardian does not bring the Escort Card to collect the child, a written 

application, along with a printed photocopy of ID proof has to be submitted to school office 

and a temporary escort slip taken to collect the child, only for that day.  

 

 

Thank you. 

Brij Bhushan Singh 

Principal 

 


